
 
Minute No. H109 of the meeting of the Cabinet Member for Health and 
Social Care held on 26th April, 2010:- 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting held on 12th April 2010  
 
Consideration was given to the minutes of the meeting of the Cabinet Member 
for Health and Social Care held on 12th April 2010. 
  
Reference was made to Minute No H106, and it was confirmed that the 
performance targets had now all been achieved, with the exception of NI 136 
'People supported to live independently through social services (LAA)'. This 
was a national issue as there was no benchmark currently to measure 
performance against so it was therefore difficult to record current performance 
in this area. 
  
A comment was made relating to the Personalisation Agenda and the 
confusion it was causing among the older people in Rotherham. It was felt 
that some training was necessary for elected members, to enable them to 
reassure the community. It was suggested that this be referred to the Member 
Training and Development Panel in order that appropriate training could be 
arranged and delivered. 
  
Resolved:- That the minutes of the previous meeting held on 12th April 2010 
be approved as a correct record. 


